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CIRCULAR 

 
Dear Parents, 

Summer Vacation will commence on Thursday 27th June 2024 after the regular school hours, and classes 

will resume on Monday, 2nd September 2024. It’s a wonderful time for children to have fun, reconnect 

with family and friends and indulge in their favourite hobbies. The holidays provide an opportunity for 

recreational activities, relaxation and joyful celebrations, offering a break from our usual daily routine. 

In today’s education, the development of skills such as communication, collaboration, and leadership have 

become integral to all round development. Therefore, we highly encourage our students to focus on honing 

these skills during the vacation period. Additionally, we strongly emphasize the importance of nurturing 

artistic talents in all forms. Students have been assigned small projects and subject enrichment work, 

which should be completed during the course of the summer holidays and submitted on or before Sunday, 

15th September 2024.  

During the summer holidays, the school office will remain open from 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. from Sunday 

to Thursday (Fridays and Saturdays will be holidays). 

Outstanding Fee Dues  

Parents are requested to clear all outstanding fee dues (if any) immediately. If dues are not cleared on 

time, defaulters’ names will be struck off the school register. For more details, please refer to Page nos. 6 

and 7 of the school diary. Fees can be paid at the school office, via NEC app/ branch or via the BFC app.  

School Transport Facility 

The school transport provider had increased their charges after school re-opened in September 2022 but 

considering the financial difficulties being experienced by parents after Corona, the transport fee remained 

unchanged. However, now it has become impossibly difficult to operate at the current rate of BD 15. As a 

result, the transport fee will be increased to BD 18/- per month, with effect from 1st September 2024. 

If you wish to discontinue the school transport service from September, please submit a cancellation 

application by Sunday, August 25th 2024. Barring this, the transport fee for September will be charged at 

the new rate. Similarly, if you wish to begin availing the school transport service from September onwards, 

please submit an application for availing school transport by Sunday, August 25th 2024. 

Please review the contents on pages 12 and 18 of the school diary, which outline the rules and regulations 

concerning general appearance and uniform guidelines, among other things. It is important to ensure that 

students comply with these rules when they return to school, particularly regarding ear and nose piercings, 

hair colouring and unacceptable haircuts. Any violation of these rules will be treated seriously and 

appropriate action will be taken. It is imperative that you update your email ID’s in the parent portal. 

We encourage children to make the most of their holidays by engaging in productive activities, so they can 

feel refreshed and ready to return to school in September with renewed energy and good health for an 

exciting new term. Take care, stay safe, and have a joyful vacation!  

Happy Holidays! 

 
Principal 


